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First announcement  5 August 2024 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
As the chair of the 7th International Symposium on Space Sailing 
(ISSS 2025), it is my honour to announce that the ISSS 2025 will 
take place at Delft University of Technology, the Netherlands, from 
30 June to 4 July 2025.  
 
Following the tradition of previous symposia, ISSS 2025 will focus 
on recent advances in any form of space sailing, including, but not 
limited to, solar sails, drag sails, magnetic sails, and electric sails. 
Specific areas of interest include hardware and enabling 
technologies, dynamics and control, modelling and testing, 
mission applications, and past, current, and future programs. 
 
We welcome oral and poster contributions. You can find more 
information on the website, www.ISSS2025.com, that will continue 
to be developed over the coming months.  
 
Important dates 
05 Aug 2024 First announcement 
11 Oct 2024 Second announcement 
25 Nov 2024 Abstract submission open 
07 Feb 2025 Abstract deadline 
28 Feb 2025 Author notification 
28 Feb 2025 Registration open 
 
I sincerely hope you will join us at the symposium. Please, feel free 
to forward this invitation to whoever might be interested in 
participating in the ISSS 2025. If you have any questions regarding 
the symposium, feel free to contact me at ISSS2025@tudelft.nl. 
 
I look forward to welcoming you in Delft in the summer of 2025. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Jeannette Heiligers 

http://www.isss2025.com/

